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Dear Parents, children and friends,  
 
Your teachers have been hard at work writing your reports and these will be in the post to you shortly.  If you 
think you need to update your address with the office, please do so as soon as possible.  
 
Inside the envelope you will also find information about your new classes for September , how the first week will 
be organised and a ‘Transition Poster’. The aim of the poster is so that the children can ‘see’ their new teachers 
and classrooms. We hope it will help the children to be excited about September and help to dispel any nerves.  
 
When the children return, the first day will be spent with their old teachers in their old classrooms, to give them a 
chance to ‘finish’ the previous year ready for the new one. 
 
Lots of love, Mrs Byrne 

Congratulations to Father Ian  
 
Father Ian celebrates the anniversary of his  
ordination on Tuesday.  He has been a priest for 30 
years.  
 
The children in school made cards for him to help 
him to celebrate his special day. Please keep him 
and all our clergy in your prayers. 

Ant and Dec to Deliver an Assembly 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/
newsround/53260948 

 
Ant and Dec will be delivering an assembly all about 
mental health and well being for children across the 

country.  
 

Ant and Dec have teamed up with the children's 
charity NSPCC to talk to about staying safe and 

happy during this unusual time of lockdown, when 
most school pupils are still working from home. 

For Parents whose 
Children are Attending 

School 
 
If your child is expected in school and 
is unable to attend, please contact the 
school office in the usual way; please 
ring as soon as you can. 
 
If your child has an appointment, 
please do not bring them back into 
school after the appointment. 
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53127061
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53127061


St Margaret Mary’s Parish Online 
 

If you are on Facebook, the parish now has a page which is updated regularly and 
where Mass is broadcast each Sunday.  
Search ‘St Margaret Mary Liverpool’. 

 
TUNE IN  

On Sunday 12th July, children from our school will be leading the readings and bidding prayers. 
 

CHURCHES REOPENING 
 

Please read this week’s newsletter on the parish website. It has important information about 
plans to reopen the church and what you may be able to do to help. 

 
http://stmargaretmarys.org.uk/ 

SCHOOL WEBSITE and HOME LEARNING  

https://stmargaretmary.schooljotter2.com/  

 

Please keep emailing your class teachers and letting us know how you all 
are. The teachers have loved seeing your pictures and hearing your news.  

 
If you need any advice or support with your children in regard to their home 

learning, well being or behaviour, please contact school via email or telephone and someone will 
get back to you.  

 
If you have not  received an email, please contact the school office, it may be that we do not 

hold an email address for you or the one we do hold is incorrect. 

Year 2 Children 
 

Thank you to all the mums and dads who joined the 

junior staff on Monday evening for a ‘zoom meeting’. It 

was very well attended.  

 

The Year 2 children have been excited this week to meet 

their new class teachers in a one-to-one meeting.  

 

Thank you to the junior school for arranging with  

important meeting. I’m sure the Year 2 children have 

loved meeting you and are looking forward to  

September.  


